The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, May 6, 2015 at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Member Stetson and Principal Assessor Donahue.  Clerk Smith was not in attendance.
The Board of Assessors reviewed the mail folder.

The Board signed the warrant in the amount of $32.48.
The Board of Assessors signed 3 Real Estate/Personal Property abatement denial letters from the applications that were acted on at the meeting of April 15, 2015.
The Assessors signed the monthly list of Motor Vehicle abatements for April 2015.

The Assessors signed the monthly list of Real Estate/Personal Property abatements for April 2015.

The Board of Assessors reviewed FY15 Exemption Reimbursement forms that were submitted to Department of Revenue on April 28, 2015.
The Board of Assessors met with the property owners of 175 East Center St. to discuss their FY15 abatement application.  The Board members took the discussion and information submitted by the property owners under advisement.
The Board of Assessors met with the property owners of 259 Spring St. to discuss their FY15 abatement application.  The Board members took the discussion and information submitted by the property owners under advisement.
The Board acted on 5 Real Estate/Personal Property abatement applications for FY15.  The Assessors approved 2 and denied 3.  The abatement certificates and denial letters will be signed at the meeting of May 20, 2015.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:20 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

__________________________

Gerald E. Stetson,

Acting Clerk

